
POSTPONEMENT OF RESUMPTION FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER 2023/2024 
ACADEMIC SESSION.  
 
This is to inform all members of the student body, staff and the public that the resumption for the 
second semester 2023/2024 academic session has been postponed from Sunday 28th July to Sunday 
4th August 2024.  

This is to enable final completion of renovation works to the students’ accommodation and classroom 
facilities.  

In view of the above, all students are now expected to resume on Sunday 4th August 2024. We regret 
any inconvenience caused by this change. 

This is for your information and guidance, please. 

 

 

Mr. Ugochukwu U. Ibekwe 
 
For: Registrar 


